
The National Development Plan 
(NDP) has prioritised Social 
Protection as a critical intervention 
to improve the quality of life of 
South Africans by eradicating 
poverty, reducing inequalities and 
addressing unemployment. In 
developing this area of work, the 
NPC led by Commissioner Taylor, 
undertook a feasibility study to 
investigate the Basic Income Grant 
(BIG) as a policy option beyond the 
Covid-19 pandemic.

The purpose of this engagement 
is to share the NPC’s position on 
pathways to a Basic Income Grant.

Time: 10:00 until 13:00 | Please ensure 
you RSVP by 09 December 2020 to Lelo 
Ndzimela lelo@hotheadmedia.co.za or  
Dakalo Netswera Dakalo@dpme.gov.za

O U R  F U T U R E ,  M A K E  I T  W O R K

10 DEC 2020

VIRTUAL DIALOGUE
The National Planning Commission (NPC) invites you to a

titled “Social Protection Floor and Pathways 
to a Basic Income Grant post Covid-19”

CLICK HERE TO JOIN THE MEETING

https://teams.microsoft.com/_#/pre-join-calling/19:meeting_NTdiMjBiOGUtNzQzZS00OWZjLTlhYjUtMTExY2ZiZWRkMDRk@thread.v2

